
 
 
DAWPOOL CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Uniform Policy 
 

Items of uniform (with or without the school logo) may be purchased directly from the 
school using the order form on our school website here. Alternatively, families may 
purchase items of uniform from their preferred retailer. 

In accordance with the Equality & Diversity Policy for Pupils, the uniform policy applies to 
all pupils and does not discriminate against gender, race, religion and belief, disability, 
gender reassignment or sexual orientation. 

Individuals have the right to wear any item listed on the uniform policy regardless of any of 
the protected characteristics mentioned above.  

All year uniform options 

● White shirt, either long or short sleeved, worn with a school tie 
● Grey or navy trousers 
● Navy skirt 
● Navy pinafore 
● Navy jumper, with or without the school logo 
● Navy cardigan, with or without the school logo 
● Black shoes (not trainers) 

Summer term uniform options 

Uniform should be worn as above, but the following options may be worn instead:  

● White polo shirt, with or without the school logo. 
● Grey or navy shorts 
● Navy skirt 
● Navy/blue check dress 

PE Kits 

Children may come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit: 

● Navy shorts or skorts 
● White t-shirt (with or without school logo) 
● Plain navy tracksuit (in colder weather) 
● Trainers 

 

https://www.dawpool.wirral.sch.uk/website/school_uniform/584383
https://www.dawpool.wirral.sch.uk/website/equality__diversity_policy_pupils/640389


Children should not wear ‘own clothes’ or football kits on their PE day. It is important that 
all pupils adhere to the items of PE uniform listed above. 

Bags & Belongings 

The children may bring to school a navy-blue book bag and a small lunchbox, if required. 
We ask that the children do not bring larger bags or rucksacks as it is difficult to store 
these. 

The children do not need to bring a pencil case and items of stationery as these will be 
provided by the school. 

Policy Review 
 
The uniform policy is reviewed annually, or sooner is required. The date of the next review 
is July 2026. 

 


